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Following their recent visit to our Church, this letter of appreciation was recieved from one of the
members of the Wellspring Community.

"On behalf of the four Wellspring Community members who shared in the Coptic Orthodox liturgy last
Sunday, | would like to thank you very much for a most meaningful and beautiful service.A We were
very moved by your generous welcome and that you provided us with Joseph and Mariam as our
'guides’.A They were most helpful and made us feel very much at home.The liturgy is particularly
moving in the way it reminds us of the whole Christian era and of all who have carried the faith of
Christ before us.A It just comes through so clearly, in a way that can only strengthen the faith of
those who are participating.A We were also grateful to have been with you on the Sunday after the
wonderful new icons had been installed.We give thanks for you all and we will continue to ask God's
blessing on you and all the clergy and people of the Parish of Archangel Michael and St Bishoy in Mt
Druitt. A May there be another opportunity for us to meet again.In the name of the Holy Trinity,Jenny
Johnston"
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